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Friday 4th March 2022

Changes to self-isolation and daily testing of close contacts

From Thursday 24 February, the Government have removed the legal requirement to self-isolate 
following a positive test. Adults and children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay 
at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days as with any other notifiable 
illness.

Football

The football team will be visiting Accrington Stanley on Wednesday to take part in the Utilita Kids 

Cup Regional Finals, where they will be competing against some tough opposition. I am sure you 

will join me in wishing them the very best of luck.

World Book Day

This year, we celebrated World Book Day by taking part in lots of exciting activities in different 
classes. Pupils enjoyed: making dens; singing songs; writing nonsense verses; painting and much 
more! It was lovely for staff and pupils alike to share their passion and love for reading.

Mr Matthews

The football team were incredibly proud and very happy 

to receive their new kit just before half term and they have 

even made all of the local papers. I’m sure you’ll all agree 

they look very smart.  Thank you to manager Mark 

Tonkinson  and Ludlow Colts FC for their kind sponsorship.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

March
7th KS2 Football at Church Stretton (team selected)
9th Year 4 Swimming
9th Football team at Accrington Stanley
15th Reception parents evening
16th Reception parents evening
16th Year 4 Swimming
18th KS2 Cross country (team selected)
18th Red Nose Day
22nd Football & Netball festival at Ludlow School - PM
23rd Year 4 swimming
26th Football & Netball Tournament at Moor Park - PM
28th Year 1 – Ludlow Castle
30th Year 4 Swimming

April
4th Y3 /Y4 Curling/Archery
4th – 6th Year 5 Pioneer Centre - Residential
6th Year 4 Swimming
7th Easter Service – St Laurence’s Church – 10am
8th Break up 3.30pm for Easter
11th – 22nd Easter Holiday
28th Reception & Year 6 Height and Weight Checks

May
June
8th – 10th Year 6 London Trip – Residential
22nd Primary School Swimming Gala – 9.30am

Advance warning…….. 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March Wear  Red – 50p donation  payable through School 
Money. We will also have red noses on sale from the school office, we will advise you 
when they have arrived.

Red noses will be on sale from Monday 7th March - £1.50 
each. We have a limited amount so it will be first come first 
served.

Cookery & Gardening Club

There are limited spaces left for Cooker and gardening Club,  if your child would like to join 
please email the school office; admin@st-laurenceprimary.com These clubs start on Monday 7th.
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The 5-year-old 

Dental Health Survey 

Attention Parents & Carers

is coming to your child’s school 

soon 
W H AT  I S  I T ? W H Y  D O  W E  D O  I T ?

The community dental team is carrying 

out dental checks of 5-year-old 

children in reception and year one.

This will take place at your child’s 

school. 

The information we collect about the 

dental health of local children is used to 

plan local dental services and improve 

the dental health of children in Shropshire 
and Telford and Wrekin.

Please watch the video, via the QR 
code or link (School dental surveys –
YouTube)

The video will take you through 
how we do the dental check.

H O W  C A N  Y O U  S U P P O R T  

I T ?
If your child is picked and you agree 

that they can take part, then please 

return the completed consent form to 

school by the deadline. The form will 
be sent out closer to the survey date.

By allowing your child to take part you 

are helping us to improve children’s 

dental health.

T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  S U P P O R T  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BzrjK8HRpD8

